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Minutes 
Election Commission Meeting  

Chairperson Pam Laureto called the meeting to order at 10:03AM.   

Roll Call: Clerk Pam Laureto, Supervisor Tom Laureto, Treasurer Don Lewis present.  No members of 
the public attended. 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

Public Comment:    none 

Motion D. Lewis, support T. Laureto, to approve the minutes of the 7/9/2024 Election 
Commission meeting as presented.  Motion carried 3:0. 

Clerk Laureto requested making a change to the previously approved Chairpersons for the August 6, 
2024 election to replace Michele Aucello as PM shift chair which Todd Avis.  Todd is a republican and 
this change will bring the precinct to a 50/50 balance between the two major political parties.  Todd and 
Michelle will both participate in the closing process on election night. 

Motion T. Laureto, support D. Lewis, to approve Todd Avis as the PM Shift Chair for the August 
6th Election.  Motion carried 3:0. 

Clerk Laureto gave a brief explanation of the Public Accuracy Test Process.   

The Election Commissioners conducted the Public Accuracy Test on the Precinct Tabulator.  Bins were 
verified empty, tabulator serial number and seal number were verified, the test deck was tabulated and 
the results were verified with the predetermined results.  No issues were identified. 

The Election Commissioners conducted the Public Accuracy Test on the Absent Voter Counting Board 
Tabulator.  Bins were verified empty, tabulator serial number and seal number were verified, the test 
deck was tabulated and the results were verified with the predetermined results.  No issues were 
identified. 

The commissioners signed the tapes from the Precinict and AVCB tabulators and the State required 
paperwork for the Public Accuracy Test and sealed them in a State approved container. 

Public Comment:  none 

Election Commission Adjourned at 10:55 AM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Pam Laureto 
Glen Arbor Township Clerk
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